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1 WELCOME / INTRODUCTIONS 

Ms. Jessica Vickers called the meeting to order and welcomed 
the group. (Keywords: Banquet) 

  

 

DISCUSSION ACTION/RECOMMENDATION FOLLOW-UP 

 
2 OLD BUSINESS 

Projects/Initiatives 
 

• Falls Prevention Workgroup 
 

a) A Matter of Balance  
The Falls Prevention Workgroup suggested having 
another lay-leader training in September. The group was 
asked to reach out to Ms. Sarah Schwaller if they were 
interested in becoming a lay-leader. Ms. Schwaller 
received no feedback. If you are interested or know 
someone who may be interested in becoming a lay-
leader, please contact Ms. Schwaller or Ms. Kat Samuel. 
 

b) Fire/EMS Involvement 
The workgroup would like to collaborate with Fire and 
EMS agencies when providing Falls prevention education 
and outreach in the communities. Please reach out to the 
agencies in your area and see if they would like to 
partner with the workgroup to provide education and 
outreach in their areas.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you are interested or know someone 
who may be interested in becoming a lay-
leader, please contact Ms. Schwaller: 
sarah.schwaller@memorialhermann.or or 
Ms. Kat Samuel: kat.samuel@setrac.org.  
 
 
 
 
Members were asked to reach out to the 
Fire and/or EMS agencies in their areas 
to see if they would like to partner in 
providing falls prevention education and 
outreach.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Update to be provided at the next 
meeting.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Update to be provided at the next 
meeting.  

 

• Stop the Bleed  
The Stop the Bleed Workgroup has now been approved as 
an Ad Hoc Committee under Trauma. The committee will be 
meeting monthly and will start to review the suggested 
processes provided by the focus group.  
 

 
 
No action items or recommendations.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
Closed.  
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Memorial Hermann has meet with HISD and will begin 
training HISD nurses in August.  

 

• Period of PURPLE Crying –Deferred. 
 

• Death by Trauma Study – Currently in the process of 
cleaning the data. The first consensus panel meeting will 
held at the end of August. The Study is still on target to be 
completed by the end of 2017.  
 

• Intimate Partner Violence – The assessment for Intimate 
partner screenings has been completed. Ms. Nancy Correa 
would like to present the assessment findings at the next 
meeting.   

 

• Car Seat Safety – The Car Seat Safety Technician class for 
July is full but if you are interested in getting into this class, 
please contact Ms. Kristen Beckworth. The next class will be 
offered in November. More information will be provided as it 
is available.   

 

• 2017 Preparedness Coalition Symposium – The planning 
committee suggested having the pedal carts and the drunk 
driving simulator in the vendor hall. Ms. Kat Samuel reached 
out to Harris Health and they agreed to bring the items and 
set them up both days. Volunteers are needed to help with 
the booth. 
 

• Mission Statement – A draft was reviewed by the group. If 
you have suggestions or revisions for the draft, please email 
your suggestions to Ms. Garza. 

No action items or recommendations.  
 
 
Deferred. 
 
No action items or recommendations.  
 
 
 
 
Ms. Correa will work with Ms. Samuel to 
be added to the agenda at the next 
meeting.  
 
 
If you are interested in getting more 
information or would like to attend the 
course, please contact Kristen Beckworth. 
klbeckwo@texaschildrens.org. 
 
 
If you are interested in volunteering, 
please contact Ms. Samuel or Ms. Garza. 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any suggestions for the 
mission statement, please email them to 
Ms. Garza.  

Closed. 
 
 
Deferred. 
 
Update to be provided at the next 
meeting. 
 
 
 
Update to be provided at the next 
meeting.  
 
 
 
Standing.  
 
 
 
 
 
Update to be provided at the next 
meeting.  
 
 
 
 
 
Update to be provided at the next 
meeting.  

 
 

  

 

3     NEW BUSINESS 

• Injury Prevention Newsletter – A suggestion was 

 
 
If you are interested in taking the lead on 

 
 
Update to be provided at the next 
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made to start an Injury Prevention newsletter. 
SETRAC is currently developing a newsletter that 
will be distributed quarterly. The group suggested 
having a one page insert that would be added to the 
SETRAC newsletter instead of multiple newsletters 
being created. 
 

• SharePoint –Problems with SharePoint were 
identified causing some facilities to not be able to 
access the information due to the individual 
hospitals firewalls.  A suggestion was made to have 
SETRAC provide a letter that can be submitted to 
the facilities IT Department requesting that that 
facility be allowed to access the SharePoint site.  
 

• SETRAC Awards Banquet – SETRAC will be 
hosting another awards banquet. Mr. Pile has asked 
that if you have ideas for awards, please email Ms. 
Bissell by the end of August.   

 

• Texas Teen Driving Coalition - asked for 
assistance to distribute posters throughout the 
region. Ms. Sarah Beth Abbott will order the posters 
and provide them at the next meeting.  

designing the one-page insert, please 
contact Ms. Garza. 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Jeff Mills will draft a letter and bring it 
back to the next meeting.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have ideas for awards, please email 
Ms. Bissell by the end of August.  
 
 
 
No action items or recommendations.  

meeting.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Update to be provided at the next 
meeting.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Standing.  
 
 
 
 
Standing. 
 

4       EDUCATION 

• EMS Orthopedic Trauma Symposium –July 22, 2017 
at Memorial Hermann TMC. A save the date was 
provided to the group.   

 
 No action items or recommendations.  

 
 Closed 

 
         Next Meeting: 
         Wednesday, August 9, 2017 
         9:00am to 10:30am 
         SETRAC, 1111 N. Loop West, Suite 160,  
         Houston, TX  77008 

  

 


